Minutes & action items from Mar. 30 TRT Barrel integration meeting.
· Fuse tests update: 
· The fuse boxes with 2 weeks of current were tested again on Mar. 29th.  
· 1 new failure found from the good fuses that never failed before. This is the 2nd failure since Jan. 31. The previous one was found on Mar.1st. Total of 2 failures so far, ~ 1/month rate.
· No new failure from the recovered fuses 
· The other half of the fuse boxes in continuous current will be tested again early April.
· New barrel fuses ~1-2 k qty. is still expected to be available ~ end of  May, although EC still needs ~6k fuses and may not be freed up until mid June.

· Orders for new fuse box parts have been sent out. Partial shipment may be available in 3-4 weeks, complete shipment will take 6-8 weeks. 

· For better tolerance to discharges, Anatoli suggested using non-surface mount resistors as fuse substitution candidate. Will send info to Jack for ordering.    
· The brackets for new fuse box need to be redesigned. Will need Jack to draw it up and send to Curt for integrating into other drawings.
· It’s not clear how we will get new HV cable (200-250 meters). Fido will check with Herve. 

· Crane had been busy with other things from their sponsors. They just got back to our fuses this week and will have some new info next week.

· Manifold has missed its March delivery date. The pre-series is expected to be delivered next week. Nothing was said about the final delivery date in mid April, but the expectation is ~ end of April. Active gas manifold schedule is ~ 1 month after cooling manifold. 
· The manifold clip made at IU has been sent to CERN. Should arrive in a few days.
· MTF status: All module data were entered. The system is active and available on the web. Electronics and cooling plate information are still missing. Jack will send John templates to see how they can be extracted from John’s data base. Some discussion about how to store sector-wise data from sector test, e.g. manifold leak test. Fido suggested storing them as multiple tests in the manifold. (Right now manifold is divided only as side A and side C). John will try to generate the bar codes.

· Other items

· Heater pad installation was not complete last week due to 2 failed pads. The inner cylinder is closed and protected by the plexiglass disks again. The last 2 heater pads are probably going to be installed in May, as soon as they can get them ready. 

· A note left by Kirill for a non-conforming manifold bracket was seen at 9 o’clock direction on side C. John will check it.

· The barrel drawings need to be transferred from Curt to Kirill. As the work load is light until manifold installation. This is a good time to do it. Harold and John will try to coordinate. The candidate machine to store the drawings is the one Craig was using, since everything is already setup and working. But, a new one is also in consideration. The entire package is big and may take Kirill sometime to digest.  
